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BOYS & GIRLS CLUB ANNOUNCES EXCITING PROGRAMS  

AND SPECIAL EVENTS FOR 2007 SUMMER CAMP 
 
Shelton, CT, June 25, 2007 – The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley is 
still accepting campers for its Summer Camp and has planned a variety of exciting 
programs. The Club has partnered with First Tee of Connecticut to provide children with 
a golf learning program on Tuesdays. The Club has partnered with Jack Landis and the 
Community Foundation Neighborhood Grants program to provide Drum Art to its 
campers. Yale Rowing Club provides the Club with a summer rowing program on 
Tuesdays and Thursdays, where children learn how to row at the Yale Boat House.  
 
The Club also provides: 

� Sewing 
� Arts & Crafts 
� Ceramics 
� Bowling 
� Cookouts each Friday 
� Movie Day 

 
The following Special Events and Trips are planned: 

� Camp Olympics 
� 4th of July Parade 
� Halloween 
� Wacky Water Day 
� Nickel Carnival 
� Club Idol 
� Lake Quassy 
� Lake Compounce 
� Rollerskating 
� Bluefish Game 
� Children’s Museum 
� Maritime Aquarium 
� Chuck E. Cheese 
� Smiles 

 
Please call the Club at 203-924-9329 or stop by One Positive Place in Shelton for more 
information.  
  
For more information about the  Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley, visit 
us at www.bgc-lnv.com. 
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